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21/01/10

The Director .
General Purpose Standing Committee No.2,
Parliament House '
Sydney

NSW 2000

SUBMISSION- Review of the implementation of the recommendations of the
Inquiry into “The Management and Operations of the NSW Ambulance
Service”,

Dear Hon Robyn Parker MLC, Committee Chair

The Ambulance Service of NSW has done nothing to remedy my concemns about the
response and the treatment given to my sister during her episode of fitting, which led
to her death.

I am concerned that the senior officer, who attended the Health
Care Complaints meeting to discuss Iy concerns and who had the meeting cancelled

when he was unable to justify the delays in the response of the Service, did not
arrange a further meeting to discuss Iy concems over the treatment given to Lyn.

This was nothing but a cover up and 1 see that similar complaints are made by other
families often in the newspapers,

I can’t sec that anything has changed with this Service since the Inquiry.

Yours truly,

Patricia Marshall



